
 

  

 

Town Recreational Shellfishing Crier 

April 1, 2024 

 

1. Don’t Forget to Renew Your Shellfishing Permit if You Want to Harvest in 2024 – Patriot’s 

Day and Memorial Day Weekends Are Coming Up! 

If you do not yet have your 2024 recreational shellfishing permit, you will not be able to 

harvest this year. Please order your permit online here. Once processed, it will be in an 

envelope with your name on it, filed in alphabetical order, in a metal box at the 

Shellfish/Beach Dept. office at the Town Pier. Please remember to pick it up as you must 

have your current valid permit in your possession on the flats in order to harvest. If you 

prefer that we mail it to you, please send a self-addressed, stamped envelope to Wellfleet 

Shellfish Dept., 300 Main St., Wellfleet, MA 02667. You can also go to Town Hall in person, 

second floor, room 202, from 8 a.m. – noon and 1 – 4 p.m., Monday through Friday. 

 
Contact Nancy at nancy.civetta@wellfleet-ma.gov or 508-349-0325 with ideas on how 
the Shellfish Department can help or improve shellfishing. Thank you! 
 
Nancy Civetta  John Mankevetch  Chris Manulla 
Shellfish Constable Assistant Shellfish Constable Deputy Shellfish Constable 
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